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January 13, 2012 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 January 24 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 
1. Council will be held in the Montebello Teachers Association Confer-

ence Center located at 920 W. Whittier Blvd next door to the MTA 
Office. The Association has owned the building and leased it to various 
tenants over the past 20 years. Most recently Praise Chapel moved 
out. The Association has repurposed the building into a conference 
center and has secured daily (and perhaps monthly) contracts for use 
of the building. The meeting will be held at the front of the building. 
Doors at both the front and the back of the building will be open. Park-
ing is available at the rear of the building, on Tenth Street, and Whittier 
Blvd.  

2. Bargaining Chairperson Andy Shinn (BGI) will deliver an update on 
negotiations. He is developing his team for the Spring 2012 Contract 
Reopeners.  

3. Calendar Committee Chairpersons Lorraine Richards (MHS) and Al-
ma Orta (SUE) will discuss the adoption of the 2012-2013 school cal-
endars.  

4. The MTA Retiree Supplemental Health Plan (Trust Fund) has been a 
benefit to retired members of the Association since 1987, Trustee Gil-
bert Gomez (MHS) will report on the status of the Fund.   

5. Retiree Lovey Sherman is a volunteer for the Montebello Commerce 
YMCA. She will be a guest at Council and discuss ways schools can 
partner with the branch.  

6. Each month the Council takes a Faculty Club Moment to discuss 
successful strategies. Members of the Executive Committee would like 
to visit Faculty Clubs and survey how things are going at 
the sites. 

7. Vice President Gilbert Gomez is working with the District 
to address School Loop concerns. Contact Gilbert di-
rectly if you would like to offer input. His email address is 
gomez_gilbert@montebello.k12.ca.us.  


